
PPPPRAYERRAYERRAYERRAYER    LLLLISTISTISTIST    
CHERYL BARRON, Stan Raley’s sister, cancer surgery 
in Houston TX on 12/2/2015 

RITA CHAPLIN – friend of Renée Cumberland, in 
Waukegan, IL; diagnosed with stage 4 cancer in 
several areas. Husband, Stan, gospel preacher. 

MIKE CUMBERLAND, out-patient therapy 
DAVE DAVIS 
ODELL GURLEY, Jeremy’s (Elizabeth Fair Gurley) 
granddad; lung cancer treatment 

EVELYN GUY, diabetic issues 
CHRIS HATCHER, brother-in-law of Paul Guy, and 
husband of Rachel Hatcher, has been diagnosed with 
nodular melanoma (very aggressive) 

JUDY JENNINGS, former member; rare form cancer 
2027 Green Gate PL ~ Grayson, GA 30017-1857 

BETTY JOHNSON, home-bound; fell but doing well 
SAILOR RAE JONES & her mother Melyna, friend of 
Jennifer Guy. Infant Sailor heart surgery recovery 

NAN LEGGETT, friend of Mike & Renée Cumberland 
HARLEY MADISON, accident on ATV 
MIKE McCRARY, Josh McCrary’s dad 
REATHA RAINER, in dementia facility 

℅ Adrian Rainer 
5310 Tara AVE ~ Northport AL 35473 

MRS GENE RALEY, Stan’s mom – health issues 
STAN RALEY, pneumonia 
ALETHA RAY, Moriah McCrary’s mom – cancer 
treatment; 10218 US Hwy 98 ~ Fairhope, AL 36532 

FAY RIVES (Mrs. Ted Rives) –  
109 Executive DR ~ Arab AL 35016 

DAVID ROBINSON, Lona Moffett’s dad 
AL ST. CLAIR 
ROB WARREN 
EUGENE WHITE, health issues; recent hospitalization 
VELMA “DUCK” YATES 
MEMBERS of our ARMED SERVICES 
CHURCH MISSION WORK WORLDWIDE 

 

AAAANNIVERSARY NNIVERSARY NNIVERSARY NNIVERSARY &&&&    BBBBIRTHDAYIRTHDAYIRTHDAYIRTHDAY    

None This Week 
 

Note: If you are new to our family, or have 
changes to your info, please see 
Renée Cumberland. 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

from the desk of  Bill Collins 
 

BIBLE READING PROGRAMS / BIBLE TRANSLATIONS 

A couple of weeks ago, I placed some daily Bible reading programs on the 
coffee table in the foyer for those that wanted a guideline to follow. I also 
placed a selection of different translations of Bibles so you might have the 
opportunity to look over them to see if there was a translation that you might 
like to purchase for yourself.  I probably did a poor job of expressing that 
these sample Bibles were just for you to look at to see different translations 
that you might then go and purchase. These were not for you to pick up from 
the table and take home with you. These were samples from my personal 
library. So please, if you inadvertently took one of these home with you, 
please bring them back and place on the coffee table again and I will pick 
them up to put back in my library. Sorry for the misunderstanding. I will do 
better in the future about explaining. 
  

DIGITAL RECORDER - OLYMPUS 

We have also had a little digital recorder that has come up missing. It was an 
Olympus recorder and if you accidently picked this up, please return it to the 
sound room in the back of the auditorium. 
  
AUDIO RECORDINGS – SUNDAY SERMONS 

In the near future, we will have audio recordings of each Sunday's sermons 
for you to order if you would like. Several have already asked for these and 
we are trying diligently to do this for you on a consistent basis. So far since 
the first of the year, we have been a bit "spotty". But we are striving to do 
better.  The cost for these will be $2.00 each.  We believe we can get Sunday 
morning and evening on one CD. Please let Sabrina know which lessons you 
would like to order.   
 

Thanks Bill! 

 

 

THE NEW CHURCH DIRECTORY IS IN 

THE FINAL STAGES OF PREPARATION 

AND YOUR ASSISTANCE IS NEEDED. 
If you are currently listed in the directory, please 
review your information for accuracy or changes 
needing to be made, notifying Renée of any. If you 
are new to our family, please get with Renée 

Cumberland for an information form. 

 

Ladies Bible Class 

 

Wednesday of each week at 10 a.m. 
at the Collins’ home 

 
We are studying from the book  

 

Special Delivery: 

 A Course in Letter-Writing 

by Jane McWhorter 

 
All ladies are welcome to join this study! 

 
This week we will be discussing lesson 4 

Church Volunteer Forms 

If you have not already completed and turned in 
a form to the office, please do so this week in 
order for us to know how you are willing to 
serve the family here at Meridian.  


